
 

 

 

  

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T1-2 22-23  

Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 
 

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit:  
Health protection in education and childcare settings - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

The guidance for schools is that if your child tests positive for COVID they are to stay away from the school for 3 
days. They can return after 3 days if they are well enough and they do not have a temperature. 

 
Friday 16th September 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As I've been walking around the school, I've been so impressed with how hard 

everybody has been working. I know we're all feeling very tired because of it! The 

children have been so focused and enthusiastic to learn. We have had lots of children 

begin to use our new iPads, which has made a huge difference to our Computing 

curriculum. It's been so lovely to see so many parents attend our 'meet the teacher' 

meetings this week. If you were unable to attend, all information has been uploaded 

to your child's year group teams page.  

Our Year 6 children have been doing their bikeability this week and organisers have 

been so positive about their kindness, behaviour and listening skills. Well done year 

6! 

After the success of the Bhangra dancing during our house event last week, I have decided to run a breaktime 

Bhangra dance club for children in the hall. I will remind children in assembly, but this will be every Tuesday 

breaktime. I hope you have all seen the sign-up form for our clubs happening after school. There is still time to sign up 

for our external clubs too.  

The children have been involved in the writing process of the book 'The Lost Wish' and I know that lots of children 

entered the elf competition last year. The book has now been published and is available to download for free for the 

next couple of days. The link is here: https://www.amazon.co.uk/Lost-Wish-Clare-Anderson-

ebook/dp/B0BDMYDT6H?ref=d6k_applink_bb_dls&dplnkId=599d4c02-3617-4532-9a8a-fc9724e7a7de If you do have 

a kindle, you can still download by getting app on your phone or iPad. 

Reporting absence: If your child is going to be absent for whatever reason, please telephone the school by 9am (01295 

263157) and leave a message on our automated answering service or use the Absent link on our website:  Report 

Absence - Bishop Loveday CofE Primary (bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk) Failure to inform the school office, will trigger a 

text message to be sent, and any unauthorised absence will show on your child’s report.  

Years 1-6 Harvest Service will be at Bodicote church on Wednesday 19th October. The  

times are as follows: Year 1 /2 10.15-10.45, Year 3/ 4 11- 11.30, Year 5/ 6 1.30-2. 

EYs Harvest Service is Thursday 20th October at 2.15 in the school hall. 

Don't forget we are closed on Monday and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday morning. 

Have lovely weekend 

Kind regards, Mrs Dee Loader, Head of School, Bishop-Loveday CE Primary School 
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Our exciting week of learning: 

Early Years have had a fantastic first session of forest school today investigating the great outdoors and we have also 

been mixing up our animal groups and getting to know our other friends. 

Year 1 have been learning how to write instructions. We started off by making yummy jam sandwiches and thought 

about which adverbs of time and bossy verbs we could use for each instruction.   In science we have thoroughly 

enjoyed looking at the trees in the school grounds. We looked at their size and leaves. We asked and answered 

questions about these wonders of nature! Perhaps you could look out for different types of trees when you are out 

and about?  

Year 2 have been learning how to write instructions. We started off by making yummy jam sandwiches and thought 

about which adverbs of time and bossy verbs we could use for each instruction.  

Year 3 have been working on description and dialogue. The children have generated some amazing adjectives for their 

descriptive writing which we will begin next week. The children all seem very enthusiastic and happy to be working 

with their new teachers and TAs. 

Year 4 in History have been learning about a local study and really enjoying the Battle of Edge Hill. 

Year 5 have been learning about forces in Science and measured objects using a Newton meter.  In DT they have been 

learning about Archimedes, a Greek mathematician, and the importance of maths in engineering and science. 

Year 6 have had Bikeability sessions this week. They have enjoyed learning about road safety and applying this in real 

life situations. The Bikeability Team also commended our children on their behaviour and listening - well done year 6!  

 

Important Dates: 

SEPTEMBER 2022  

W/C Monday 26th 
September  

Extra -curriculum afterschool activities start this week – to book  

please click here https://forms.office.com/r/FpPScJYGky 

OCTOBER 2022  

Sunday 2nd October Warriner Open Farm & Vintage Ploughing Match 

Wednesday 12th October (All) Nathan Allen photographs 

Monday 17th October (All) Annual Flu Vaccinations – please see email to give 
consent. 

Wednesday 19th October 
 
 

(Years 1-6) Harvest Festival at Bodicote Church 
  Year 1/2 10.15-10.45 

  Year 3/4 11- 11.30 

  Year 5/6 1.30-2 

Thursday 20th October (EYs)  Harvest Service in the School Hall 
 

W/C 3rd October  (EY’s) Broughton Grounds Farm visit – details to follow 

  

Thursday 20th October  END OF TERM 1 - 3.15pm  
(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

Friday 21st October INSET DAY – No children in school 

 
Monday 24th October –  

 
HALF TERM 

https://forms.office.com/r/FpPScJYGky


  
 

 

Friday 28th October 
 

Sunday 30th  October Secondary School applications closing date for applications  

Monday 31st October TERM 1 BEGINS - 8.55AM  
 

Monday 31st October – 
Friday 4th November 

(Year 6) Cumulus Residential  

 

Sports: 

Cross Country (Years 3-6) - We started our sporting calendar of events last Friday with the cross country competition 

for all year 3, 4, 5 & 6 pupils. 

The weather was certainly not kind to us, but with lots of determination and perseverance most children completed 

the course. 

Congratulations to all who finished and tried their best, conditions certainly tried even the most confident of runners. 

Our top few finishers in each race, will be part of the BLS team to represent school at the NOSSP inter school 

competition later this term.  

 

Swimming Lessons Congratulations to the following for achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards 

this week…   

 

5m – Fleur H-P, Eira H, Isla B, Bella H, Erin L, 

Charlie C 

10m – Grayson B, Ruby F, Purdy G, Jack G, 

Megan H, Ben K, Rowan L, Jenson M, Kaiden 

M, Orlah McN, Stanley R, Huey W, Isla C 
 

Extracurriculum After-School Clubs: 

Will start from w/c 26th September and run for 8/10 weeks.   

Please see email for more details and click here to book:  https://forms.office.com/r/FpPScJYGky 

  

https://forms.office.com/r/FpPScJYGky


  
 

 

External Clubs: 

External Clubs are bookable and payable directly with the club organiser – please see details below: 

Dance (Years 1-6) – Mondays 3.15-4.15pm will restart on Monday 12th September until the October half term and 

then from Monday 31st Oct to Monday 12th December 2022.  If you are interested, please email: Rachael@encore-

dance.co.uk 

Theatre (Year 3-6) – Mondays 3.15-4.15. Please contact Marianne Gowers:  

www.francishammondtheatreschools.co.uk/request-a-place or 07885466465 

Info@francishammondtheatreschools.co.uk 

Tennis (All Years) Thursdays 3.15-4.15pm will start on Thursday 22nd September to 20th October, children will 

develop footwork, coordination, ball and racket skills working through a structured curriculum.  Cost is £25.00 – 

please contact 

Head Coach – Shola Adebisi (Ade) on 07533523026 or solatennis@yahoo.com 

Multi Skills (Years 1-3) Wednesday & Thursdays 3.15-4.15pm with Banbury United Coach will start next week.  If you 

are interested, please book via links below: 

Wednesday: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/223998283897 

Thursday: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/224005034087 

Email:  communitycoach@banburyunitedfc.co.uk 

Karate (Years 1-6) – Fridays 3.15-4.15pm will restart next Friday 16th September.  If you are interested, please contact 

Gareth on:  reessandra@sky.com or www.banburykarate.co.uk 

Spanish (Years 3-6) – Fridays 3.15-4.15pm will restart next Friday 16th September.  If you are interested, please 

contact Carrick carrickcameronlanguages@gmail.com or www.carrickcameronlanguages.com 

 

Brilliant Learning Behaviour Award Winners… 
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House Points: 

This week’s winners are….  OCEANS 

 

Awards:  

Darcy L (3LH) has received a certificate and badge for completing Stage 3 at Learn to Swim – you can try to swim 5 
meters at Stage 4. 
Poppy L (3LH) has received a certificate for completing Rainbow Distance Front Crawl 5 Meters at Swim England. 
Cameron M (3DC) has received a certificate for successfully taking part in the Summer Reading Challenge = You are 
now a Gadgeteer!  
Poppy R (3DC) has received a certificate and badge for completing Stage 1 at Swim England.  You can try and jump 
into the pool in Stage 2. 
Kaycie F (5SJ) has received a trophy for coming 1st overall in the Produce Show. 
Bella R (5SJ) has received a singing certificate for passing with Distinction the RSL Level 1 Award in Vocals. 
Bella  (6WW) has received a medal for finishing the Inflatable 5K with UK Running Events. 

Sebastian M (3DC) passed his tae kwon do grading with credit 

 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL, YOU ARE AMAZING!!   

 



  
 

 

FoBLS News: 

SEDOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 
Thank you to everyone that came along on Monday. 

NEXT DATE:  October - TBC 

AGM 
COMING SOON   

 
 

 
Please continue to help and support FOBLS via: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

www.cherwelllottery.co.uk 

 

  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoplovedayschool/%20%3Chttps:/nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofbishoplovedayschool%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C05d816694e7a477f259508d88a714f79%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637411566757105217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=McLsphYd3Dtnr5dynqQKWHBs02o%2BGN%2B2P4szKMj7k3w%3D&reserved=0
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Other News: 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 


